
 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

20th July 2025 

KISMET PARK PRIMARY SCHOOL CELEBRATES BOOK WEEK WITH LOTS OF 
ADVENTURE! 

Children’s Book Week is The Children’s Book Council of Australia’s (CBCA) key highlight national 
event of the year. This year’s celebration ran from Saturday 16 to Saturday 23 August. 

The 2025 theme was Book an Adventure!... and it is safe to say Kismet Park Primary School have 
celebrated in style with a series of exciting events centred around the theme.  

Throughout the week, the Kismet Park team hosted a variety of activities, including lessons 
reviewing books from the CBCA’s Book of the Year Awards. The Kismet Park students also took 
the opportunity to design a book cover and design a comic strip. There were multiple 
competitions including ‘Guess the Teacher Behind the Book’ and Book Trivia. 

“We are so proud of our students for coming together to celebrate this special week, it is a great 
opportunity to share and review outstanding works of literature for young Australians”  says Acting 
Principal Sam Carlton.” 

The grand finale of the week is always the annual Book Week Parade where students can 
showcase their costumes and talk about books they love. Kismet Park parents were encouraged 
to join the school for the parade and morning of fun and the Kismet Park Team also partnered with 
their local neighbouring kindergarten as a community to participate in the grand parade to ensure 
that everyone had the opportunity to join in this exciting event.  

 “Book Week is all about nurturing a love for reading in our students through sharing rich texts and 
celebrating the creativity of authors and illustrators. Our Book Parade is a highlight of the week 
and a joyful community event that everyone looks forward to each year.” Said Brodie Lane, 
Literacy Learning Specialist.  
 

 


